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1st March 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Monday, building work commenced on the previous Gamlingay Village College site.  As building schedules 

are now fixed we can confirm that Gamlingay First School will be renamed and a new uniform will be introduced 

from September 2018. All children will continue to be educated on the First School site until December 2018. 

Upon return to school, after the Christmas holidays, children will return to the new Gamlingay Village Primary 

site. Staff are already working hard to ensure that the transition to the new site is as smooth as possible and 

we will send further details regarding this in the near future.  

 

Listed below are the term dates for next academic year.  

Term Dates 2018/19: 

Autumn Term 2018 

Wednesday 5th September – Tuesday 18th December (12.30) 

Half Term – Monday 22nd October - Friday 26th October 

Training Days: Tuesday 4th September  

Moving Day: Wednesday 19th December  

 

Spring Term 2019 

Monday 7th January – Friday 5th April  

Half Term – Monday 18th February – Friday 22nd February 

Training Days: Thursday 3rd, Friday 4th January 

 

Summer Term 2019 

Wednesday 24th April – Wednesday 24th July  

Half Term – 27th May – 31st May  

Training Day: Tuesday 23rd April  

 

One Training Day still to be confirmed   

 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

Chris Jukes 

CAM Trust Primary Executive Leader 
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